
Korokoro Environmental Group – AGM 2023/24  

Treasurer’s report for the year ended 31 July 2024 

In summary, we have a net gain of $433.85 over the year. This records financial 

contributions only and does not include donations of time, materials and tools that have gone 

into the recent trapping and planting efforts. These contributions have been gratefully 

received. 

The group’s bank account is now set up for online banking. Any outgoings still need to be 

approved by two signatories (Jenny Black & Julie Haggie). 

 

Financial Activities  

See accounts for full details.  

Income has come from member subscriptions, donations and bank interest. Eighteen 

households were financial members of KEG during the year (raising $360). Some 

households contributed in other (non-financial) ways. 

The only expenditure has been the annual website fees.  

 

Looking to 2024/25 

I suggest that a call for subs is put out shortly, with the cost remaining at $20 per household.  

Households with limited funds can still play a valuable role by devoting time to trapping, 

weeding, planting and clean up days without being a paid-up member. 

The new committee should decide whether to increase the number of signatories on the 

bank account. It is possible to configure the account to require any two from a list of three or 

more people. 

I recommend that the 2024/25 AGM is held nearer to the start of the new financial year. 

Perhaps in August or September 2025.  

 

 

 

Jenny Black   Treasurer 


